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FLEFRIDA STRAWBERRY FESTIVAL

January 27, 2020
Dear: Phil Alessi

The 43 “Annual Florida Strawberry Festival®
Fashion Show & Luncheon was an exciting
event. On behalf of the Fashion Show
Committee, we would like to thank you for
participating in what has turned into a yearly
event for many years that everyone looks
forward to.

Your delectable strawberry topped cheesecake
was a delight and we appreciate your
continuous support each year. Thank you for
making our event so special.

Sincerely,
f

Ms. Linda Walden, Chaivperson
Fashion Show Committee
Florida Strawberry Festivale

FEBRUARY 27 - MARCH 8, 2020

(Istrawberrvlestival.com | Facebook | Instagram | Twitter

ocation: 303 BerryFest Place = Plant City, Florida 33563-4706
= Email: berrvinfo@fstrawherrylestval.com




New Life Village

iiieliaf

e°""'luni|:y of car'\t\%

Phil & the Alessi Family
2909 W Cypress St.
Tampa, FL 33609-1630

December 15, 2020

Dear Phil & Alessi Family, #hisis How we VILLAGE

We are deeply thankful for your generous donation of a beautiful, delicious cake for our Village-Wide Holiday party
and your ongoing support of our Wellness, Resilience and Character Development Program. At New Life Village,
our program-rich residential community for adoptive, kinship and foster families is focused on providing a permanent
supportive environment for children to heal from trauma in a safe community. It's the partnership of community
partners within the greater community, such as yourself, that makes ' .

our mission a reality and keeps children out of foster care. We are
living the proverb “It takes a Village to raise a child”.

Wendy is a foster mom who moved to New Life Village in 2019.
Since then, she has taken Michael, John and Grace into her care.
This sibling group was placed into foster care due to an unsafe
living environment. Wendy shares that her children have found true
safety, stability and a sense of community since moving to New Life
Village. “Michael and John are always so excited to come back
home to the Village. And Grace says she loves all of the campus
events. She truly feels like she is in a caring neighborhood.” says
Wendy.

NLV's intergenerational model offers an alternative to the existing
foster care system and prevents the negative outcomes associated
with it. As seniors, caregivers and children take part in our on-site
Wellness, Resilience and Character Development Program, they
engage in holistic, relationship-building programming such as
support groups, tutoring, yoga, art therapy, pool time, movie nights,
field trips and more. Staff also ensures that each family’s individual
needs are met by developing tailored case plans to connect them to
community wellness resources. The services we provide within our community to caregivers and children ensure
that families are supportive and supported. The senior residents of our Village add an extra dimension of assistance
by serving as surrogate grandparents, mentors, tutors and respite care providers. Because of your contribution, New
Life Village continues to provide families like Wendy's a loving and supportive environment where they can heal and
thrive.

We hope you will stay in touch and follow our exciting updates on our webpage https://newlifevillage.org/ and our
Facebook page at facebook.com/NLVillage/. We are blessed to have your ongoing support.

In Gratitude,

A agolen

Mariah Hayden, M.A., M.B.A.

Executive Director
Donors, please read our Gift Policy posted on newlifevillage.org/give

4926 Venice Lake Avenue, Tampa, FL 33619 ¥ 813.304.0623 ¥ ) eNwillage ¥ www.newlifevillage.org




January 29" 2020

Phil Alessi Jr.
Alessi Bakeries
5202 Eagle Trail Drive

Tampa, FL 33614

Dear Phil Alessi Jr:

On behalf of Police Athletic League of Tampa, thank you for being a generous sponsor for the
THA/PAL Boxing Showcase on January 18", 2020 at the Police Athletic League. It is because of
your help and support, the event turned into a huge success. The event hosted eighteen
amateur bouts and athletes as far as Alabama and Georgia participated in the event.

We once again thank you for your valuable sponsorship for the event and hope that you keep
sponsoring such events in the future.

Thank You,
Officer Adam Harris

Tampa Police Department



